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McDonald, David S

From: glenncjw@eastlink.ca
Sent: November-03-14 12:16 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: bill 60

To:  
Leo Glavine, NS Health Minister  
Stephen MacNeil, NS Premier  
Nova Scotia Legislature  
NS Public Health Office  

 
  

Amend Bill 60, prevent the ban on flavoured e-liquid! We ask that 
you allow us, the public, the freedom to choose our preferred 
delivery method for nicotine. Vaping, while not perfect, is by and 
large better for the public, both first-hand AND second-hand, than 
tobacco cigarettes; don't limit access to our one safer 
alternative! 
  
Thank you, 
  
Glenn White 


